Selectmen's Meeting May 29, 1979

Present: Hoxie, Ronnie, Doc, Marcia

- I. Doc raised the question of the width of the sidewalk to go into the Town Hall from the parking lot next door. Hoxie and Ronnie both mentioned 4 feet.
- II. Hoxie mentioned that he received a notice from the Flood insurance program that they well be running a notice to the town's people. They suggested running a notice in a local paper and it was decided to run one in the Shopping Guide.
- III. Appointments:
 David Elliott, Cornish, has been appointed the Canine
 Control Officer

Marcia Pendexter, Sec't.